City of Puyallup

Public Works — Stormwater Engineering
333 South Meridian

Puyallup, WA 98371

City of Puyallup is required to comply with the Western
Washington Phase Il Municipal Stormwater Permit.

In order to do this, the City must:

Adopt the 2019 Western Washington Stormwater Manual by June 30, 2022

e Update codes and adopt an ordinance that requires all permit submittals to comply with the
2019 Western Washington Stormwater Manual, which is a new addition of the currently
adopted 2014 Stormwater Management Manual for Western Washington.

e The code updates that will allow us to meet this requirement are fairly minimal, and will mostly
focus on removing reference to specific sections of the stormwater manual in code and update
the code to reference a more general ‘currently adopted stormwater Manual’ to ease future
Stormwater Manual adoptions as required. We will also have to update some definitions and
continuity within code to ensure implementation of the Stormwater Manual where appropriate
and required by the Department of Ecology.

Implement a Local Source Control Program for existing development by August 1,
2022

e Updates to codes that will allow us to implement a source control program for existing
development. These code updates will allow the City to require the application of source
control BMPs for pollutant generating sources associated with existing land uses and activities
and implement an inspection program for sites identified as potentially pollution generating.



